Fall 2024 Neighborhood Beautification Grant Review Summary

The following summarizes the findings of representatives of Keep Powder Springs Beautiful and their staff liaison on reviewing the applications for the Fall 2024 Neighborhood Beautification Grants.

Number of Applicants: 4		Unqualified Applicants: 1

Application Summaries:

4780 Woodcrest Trail	Benedicta Ndolo
This application was deemed not meeting the standards of the grant as 4780 Woodcrest Trail is a private residence, single-family dwelling and not a “neighborhood.” STATUS: NOT QUALIFIED FOR GRANT

Paddocks West		Richard Hoard
This application met all guidelines laid out by the grant as described in the document. Residents attended our Grant workshop and developed a large community volunteer group in order to meet their Grant Match requirements. Their In-Kind Match greatly exceeded the price needed for phase one of their project (tree trimming) so we have recommended additional monies to assist them with light landscaping needs including grass seed and flowers.
STATUS: 	GRANT REQUESTED $1385.00		RECOMMENDATION: $1670.00

Vinings at New Macland		Tiffany Mallory
This application met all guidelines laid out by the grant as described in the document. This is Phase 3 of their project to beautify their commons/recreation area.
STATUS:		GRANT REQUESTED $3000	RECOMMENDATION $3000

Whispering Glen		Theodora Boykin
This application met all guidelines laid out by the grant as described in the document. Residents worked closely with KPSB members to understand and meet In Kind Grant expectations and have developed a promising Neighborhood Group through their efforts. 
STATUS:		GRANT REQUESTED $3510	RECOMMENDATION $3510

